
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        
 

London residential for Y6 children  

Date: 26th and 27th June 2024 
 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
 

Re: Y6 London Residential EXPRESSION OF INTEREST 

 
We have the exciting opportunity to take Year 6 children from across the Trust to 

London on an overnight city residential. We will be visiting a range of tourist 

attractions including the Tower of London and the Natural History Museum, as well 
as watching a musical in the West End in the evening. There will be another outing 

included in the price, which is yet to be confirmed, and the children will receive an 

evening meal. We will travel by private coach and stay overnight in a hostel, 
designed for groups of children.  

 

We would like to gauge how many children would like to attend this overnight 
residential so we can ensure that the arrangements cater for the number of children 

who would like to come. The cost of this trip is likely to be around £300-£330 per 

child, with initial deposits of £50 due at the beginning of November. We aim to 
spread the cost of this residential over as much time as possible to support families 

to make smaller payments each time as we are aware that the rising costs of living 

are impacting in many areas, including the costs of travel for an experience like this. 
 

Residentials are the only school trips and events we charge for and Discovery MAT 

subsidise the cost of these to help as many families as possible send their children on 
at least one of our KS2 residentials.  

 

Please send the slip below back to school by Friday 6th October expressing an 
interest in your child attending the trip so we can confirm numbers and finalise the 

cost of the residential. We should then be able to send information with payment 

dates before half term. 
 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask.  

 
Kind regards, 

Miss Katie Hammond 

Head of School 
 

 

Head of School: Ms Katie Hammond 
Assistant Head of School: Ms Jodie Chubb 
Oakwood Primary Academy 
Pendeen Crescent, Southway, Plymouth, Devon PL6 6QS 

 

 (01752) 775478       Fax: (01752) 779321 

 e-mail: oakwood.office@discoverymat.co.uk 
 www.discoverymat.co.uk 
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LONDON RESIDENTIAL TRIP for Y6 children. 
 

Child’s Name: ________________________________________________ 

 
I would like to express an interest in my child attending the London overnight 

residential trip on 26th and 27th June 2024. 

Signed ___________________________________(Parent/Carer)      Date 
___________ 

 

 
       

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 


